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“How might we identify the relationship between the diameter of a circle and its
circumference, so that we may determine whether it is a proportional relationship?”

Strand: Geometry & Measurement

Measurement
● Use appropriate scales, devices, and metric units for length, area, volume and capacity, weight

(mass), angle, and time.
● Convert between metric units, using whole numbers and commonly used decimals.
● Use side or edge lengths to find the perimeters and areas of rectangles and triangles and the

volumes of cuboids.

Position and orientation
● Communicate and interpret locations using grid references

Transformation
● Use the invariant properties of figures and objects under transformations

(reflection, rotation, translation, or enlargement).

Assessment 2
Metric Units &
DST Conversions

You have attempted
distance, speed & time
calculations + metric
conversions

You have accurately
completed several
distance, speed & time
calculations + metric
conversions

You have completed many
distance, speed & time
calculations + metric
conversions accurately

You have applied your
understanding to
accurately solve word
problems involving
distance, speed & time
calculations + metric
conversions

Triangles &
Angles

You have a limited
understanding of triangles
& angle properties

You have a developing
understanding of triangle
types & angle properties

You have demonstrated a
clear understanding of
triangle types & angle
properties

You have a comprehensive
understanding of triangle
types & angle properties

Perimeter, Area &
Volume

You have a developing
understanding of formula
to perform perimeter, area
& volume calculations

You have accurately
applied formula to solve
several perimeter, area &
volume calculations

You have accurately
applied formula to solve
many perimeter, area &
volume calculations

You have accurately
applied formula to solve
perimeter, area & volume
calculations

Position,
Orientation &
Transformations

You have attempted to
communicate & interpret
position, orientation +
transformation
conversions

You have communicated &
interpreted some position,
orientation +
transformation
conversions accurately

You have communicated &
interpreted most position,
orientation +
transformation
conversions accurately

You have accurately
communicated &
interpreted position,
orientation +
transformation
conversions

Circles - Area,
Circumference &
Labelling

You have a developing
understanding of parts of
a circle, circle formula &
the relationship between
the diameter +
circumference of a circle

You have attempted to
label & apply formula to
solve some circumference
& area calculations +
explore the relationship
between the diameter &
circumference of a circle

You have accurately
labelled & applied formula
to solve most
circumference & area
calculations + investigated
the relationship between
the diameter & the
circumference of a circle

You have accurately
labelled & applied formula
to solve circumference &
area calculations +
investigated the
relationship between the
diameter & the
circumference of a circle

Time
Management

You have not submitted
your assessment

You have not submitted
your assessment on time

You have submitted your
assessment by the due
date

You have submitted your
assessment by the due
date

Overall WORKING TOWARDS
curriculum expectation

Working AT curriculum
expectation

Working ABOVE
curriculum expectation

Working BEYOND
curriculum expectation



Investigation
Circumference v’s Diameter
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Some Useful Maths Formulas

Distance, Speed & Time Calculations


